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July 1, 2009 
 

ATTENTION JURORS: 
Beware of Identity Theft Attempts 

                      
 

 

Courts in other counties and states have reported telephone scams by identity thieves 
targeting members of the public by claiming to be court employees needing personal 
and financial information to confirm jury service records. 
 
THE COURT’S JURY SERVICES STAFF WILL NEVER ASK FOR SOCIAL 
SECURITY NUMBERS, CREDIT CARD NUMBERS, BANK ACCOUNT 
NUMBERS OR OTHER CONFIDENTIAL AND SENSITIVE INFORMATION. 
 
Although the Court has not been advised of this happening in Monterey County, you 
are urged to be aware of such scams and to be careful whenever you are asked to 
reveal personal information over the telephone. 
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